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Larson, Kathryn (CI-StPaul)

From: joan <simpbat@usfamily.net>

Sent: Sunday, August 27, 2017 9:16 AM

To: *CI-StPaul_LH-Licensing

Cc: Ian; Muriel Gustafson

Subject: application for malt on-sale (strong) & wine on-sale

DSI Inspector III, Kris Schweinler, Yaya Diatta, Jeff Fischbach: 

 

This is in response to the proposal which would allow the sale of strong malt and wine at the restaurant Los Sanchez 

Taqueria, located at  1905 Stillwater Ave. 

 

I don't feel that having a liquor license granted at this establishment will enhance the neighborhood, especially with the 

sale of a strong malt. Ideally, this should be a quieter residential area and I feel that another establishment offering 

alcohol up until midnight would be counterproductive to that goal. 

 

Therefore, please consider this my formal objection to the granting of the license # 20170002854. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Joan Simpson 

 

1953 Stillwater Ave. 

 

St. Paul, MN, 55119 

 

 

 


